
	 	
	

LEGAL DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM 
	

 
 
DATE:  12/04/2019 
 
FROM: Memorial Healthcare System Privacy Office 
 
RE:  Substitute Notice 
 
 
 

The image of an unidentified male patient was captured and posted on a social 
media account.  The image has been removed from the social medial account.   

 
The image depicts a male patient standing on the driver’s side of a black car with 

the door open.  The patient, who appears to be holding a cigar/cigarette in his left hand 
while attached to a mobile IV unit, is wearing brown shoes, camouflage pants, and a white 
t-shirt.  The image was captured in the parking lot of Memorial Hospital Pembroke. 

 
If you believe this could be you, please contact the MHS Privacy Office at (954) 

265-1165 or you may email us at mhsprivacy@mhs.net. 
 

Thank you. 


